
 

City of  Boston 
Public Facilities Department 

Kim Janey, Mayor 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Maureen Feeney, City Clerk, Boston City Hall 

CC:  Carleton Jones, PFD 

 Richard Chang, BPS 
 

From: Jay Rohn MacNulty  
 Senior Project Manager  
 Public Facilities Department 

 
Project: Josiah Quincy Upper School 
Re: Public Meeting Notice – New Josiah Quincy Upper School Building 

Date: October 21, 2021 

 

The Public Facilities Department and Boston Public Schools will be presenting an update on the 
Construction of the Josiah Quincy Upper School Building on: 

 
Tuesday, November 30, 2021 from 6:00 to 7:30 pm.  

  
The meeting will be held virtually via Zoom and also in person at the Turner Construction field 
office located at 216 Harrison Ave. 

 

  Please use the hyperlink below to connect via Zoom: 
 

https://k12-bostonpublicschools.zoom.us/j/84815401468 
Meeting ID: 848 1540 1468 
 
For Cantonese Translation Dial: 1-929-276-0169 PIN: 494 494 255# 
For Mandarin Translation Dial: 1-413-728-0611 PIN: 963 892 977# 

 
Please see attached meeting notice and post. 
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